


critical savings for money-and-time-poor patients, particularly now during our cost-of-
living and scarcity-of-time crisis.

There are significant time savings, where time saved-from-not-having-to-travel increases
productivity by going towards work, study, and general life. For example, the tradesperson
who can remain near their jobsite to engage in their telehealth medicinal cannabis
consultation and thus have no need to travel and present to their doctor. For example, the
tertiary student who can engage in their telehealth medicinal cannabis consultation during
a study session, and, for example, the mother who can engage in their telehealth medicinal
cannabis consultation at home without needing to visit her doctor’s office and bring her
young children in the undertaking.

Similarly, there are significant monetary savings. Telehealth medicinal cannabis
consultations decrease private and public transportation costs because costs on fuel,
parking, and fares are obviated.

 

A healthier, better patient leads to better families, better communities, and a better
Australia.

So, it is for the above reasons that I strongly advise against making patient access to
telehealth medicinal cannabis consultation more difficult, as this will severely affect
patient care and our broader community.

 

Best regards,

Dr Kristian Eldridge (MD, BMedSc (Accelerated))

 




